
 

LONDON BOROUGH OF CROYDON 

Notice of Conclusion of Audit 

2019-20 Statement of Accounts 

Notice is hereby given under regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 
that the external audit of Croydon Council’s 2019-20 Statement of Accounts has been 
concluded by Grant Thornton on 29 September 2025 with the issuing of the Audit 
Certificate.  

Croydon Council’s audited 2019-20 Statement of Accounts have been published, and 
are available on the Council website alongside this notice.  

A local government elector for the area may inspect and make copies of the Statement 
of Accounts, the auditor’s certificate on the Statement of Accounts, or opinion, and any 
recommendations relating to the Council. The Council is open during normal office 
hours if any assistance is required. Please contact Tim Harlock at 
Tim.Harlock@croydon.gov.uk. 

 

Jane West 

Corporate Director of Resources (Section 151 Officer)  

Bernard Wetherill House,  

8 Mint Walk,  

Croydon  

CR0 1EA  

Dated: October 2025 


